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Date:    February 17, 2014 
Time:  2:30 P.M.   
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 
Subject:   Jackson St Closed Between W. Fernau Ave and W. Snell Rd. for Crash 

Investigation     
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating a crash that occurred in the 3400 block of 
Jackson St involving a semi-truck and automobile.  Two occupants were trapped inside the 
vehicle, but both occupants were talking with Oshkosh Fire Personnel.  Oshkosh Fire was 
working on getting the two occupants freed from the vehicle.     
 
The Oshkosh Police Department Crash Investigation Team is on the scene.   
 
The two northbound lanes of Jackson St. between W. Fernau Ave and W. Snell Rd. are closed 
for the crash.  The two southbound lanes are open, but traffic is moving very slow due to the 
crash and the snow.     
 
Please avoid this area if you are travelling.  More information will be released when it becomes 
available.     
 
If you are travelling, road conditions continue to decline and travel will be slow.  Please drive 
slowly and keep your distance between your vehicle and the vehicles ahead of you.  Thank you.   
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